
Let’s talk about the future of the 

Northwestern School Building 
 

 
 

When: Monday July 10, 2017 
 6:00pm-8:00pm 
  
Where:  Northwestern High School 
 6900 Park Heights Avenue  
 
Contact:  James Ashford 
 410-396-2929 
 james.ashford@baltimorecity.gov 
 

 
 

As part of the 21st Century Schools Initiative to construct nearly $1billion in new or renovated schools 

in Baltimore City, the school system has identified school buildings which are no longer needed for 

school use. This presents an opportunity to envision new uses in these surplus buildings to 

complement the surrounding communities. The Baltimore City Planning Department will meet with 

community members and stakeholders to explore prospects for re-use which could include a different 

government use, sale or lease of the building for private redevelopment, or demolition. 

Please join us to envision the future of the Northwestern School Site. 

For more information visit http://planning.baltimorecity.gov/surplus-schools 
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